
Meetings to explain options on CRP contracts

    There are a large number of acres that will expire from CRP contracts in the state of
Nebraska on Sept. 30 of this year, and over 60 percent of those acres will be in the
Panhandle.     
    As of today, there are no provisions for extensions and no word on when a general signup
might be available.  So, what are landowners going to do with those acres??
    The Nebraska State FSA and NRCS staff will hold two producer meetings to give important
information concerning the options.  The meetings will be held at the following locations:
    Wednesday, April 22, at 9 a.m., Kimball Event Center, 615 E 3rd St, in Kimball.
    Thursday, April 23 at 9 a.m. Rushville American Legion, 206 Sprague, in Rushville.

Topics to be covered

    -  Re-enrollment in continuous CRP
    -  State Acres for Wildlife Enhancement (SAFE)
    -  Field windbreaks
    -  Cross wind trap strips
    -  Development of haying or grazing land
    -  Availability of EQIP cost share assistance for things like livestock pipelines and stock
tanks
    -  Conservation compliance requirements
    -  Early land preparation for fall and spring seeded crops
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